

17/12/2019

New Delhi

The Ambassador

Director All India Institute of Medical Science Ansari Nagar New Delhi

E. Office -> 638817 20/12/19

Dear Dr Randeep Guleria,

On behalf of the Swedish delegation, I wish to express our warmest appreciation to you and your team for receiving Her Majesty Queen Silvia of Sweden at your esteemed institute. The visit has been very interesting, and the information shared was of great value to Her Majesty, the State Secretary Dr Maja Fjaestad from the Ministry for Health and Social Affairs and all the accompanying delegates.

We are also very pleased to have had your presence in celebrating the ten years of our MoU on Health and in marking the India-Sweden Year of Health, commemorated in conjunction to the visit of Their Majesties the King and Queen from Sweden.

Our warmest regards and best wishes,

Klas Molin